MEMORANDOM August 31, 2006

TO: Vicki Elliott
Assistant Director, Transportation Safety

FROM: Ray Gardner

Transportation Specialist IV

SUBJECT: Home Valley GCPF project.

On August 23, 2006 while on my way to perform a re-inspection of the walkway conditions in Wishram I stopped at Home Valley to check on the installation of fencing.

The Skamania County had filed a request for funds through the GCPF program to install fencing at the County Park, and baseball field.

The request had been granted by the WUTC for the installation which the county had notified the Commission that the fencing had been installed and was requesting reimbursement.

I checked the location for the fencing and found that it has al been installed in the location that it was requested for. I took three pictures showing the fencing that are attached.

RECCOMENDATION:

I would recommend that the Commission release the funds to Skamania County for the GCPF project as the work has been completed.

Ray/Gardner





